
April 2, 2018 

 

Dear Parents: 

The 3rd graders of Fisher Elementary will present How to Be a Pirate on Thursday, April 26, 

2018, at 6:00 pm in the Parkview Intermediate Cafeteria.  Please have your student at Parkview 

by 5:45 pm. 

Teachers will walk students to Parkview during the school day on April 26 (1:45 pm – 2:30 pm) 

to rehearse on their stage before the night performance. 

Students may dress like pirates or school dress code.  You can find all of this information on our 

school’s website.  Select the music tab and scroll down to How to Be a Pirate.   If you have any 

further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We hope to see you there! 

Sincerely, 

Diana Reba (dreba@pasadenaisd.org) 

Rhonda Gilbert (rgilbert@pasadenaisd.org) 

Music Specialists 

Fisher Elementary 

mailto:dreba@pasadenaisd.org
mailto:rgilbert@pasadenaisd.org

